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City of Flint will close Branch Road between Layton Blvd and Carpenter Road for 
Water Service replacements 
 
Genesee Township, Michigan. --- 
 

The City of Flint will close Branch Road to thru traffic between Layton Boulevard and Carpenter 

Road for water service replacements. The closure will begin at 6AM on Thursday, March 19, 2020, 

and weather permitting, will re-open Thursday, March 26, 2020.  A detour will be posted using 

Pierson Road, Crosby Road, Richfield Road and Wester Road. 

 

Please contact Lang Construction (The City of Flint Contractor) at 810-743-6702 if you have 

questions.   

--- ### --- 

                                                                                                                        
Please slowdown in work zones, for your family and ours. 

 
 
 


